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Suspects sought after pharmacy robbery

	York Regional Police are seeing public assistance following a break and enter at an Aurora pharmacy. 

In the early hours of last Thursday, April 23, two suspects allegedly broke into the store on Yonge Street at Aurora Heights Drive,

stealing cash and narcotics. Police believe the suspects ?gained entry into the business by cutting a hole in the wall from an adjacent

utility room? at approximately 3 a.m.

Police on Tuesday released a series of images captured by surveillance cameras hoping for information from the public would come

forward to help identify the suspects. 

Anyone with information is asked to contact the York Regional Police #1 District Criminal Investigations Bureau at 1-866-876-5423

x7147, or to leave an anonymous tip with Crime Stoppers by calling 1-800-222-TIPS, visiting www.1800222TIPS.com, or texting

the tip to CRIMES (274637) starting with the word YORK. 
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